
OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL BOARD 
GENERAL REGISTRAR 

City of Fairfax 
 

10455 Armstrong Street. • Fairfax, Virginia 22030 • Telephone: (703) 385-7890 

             
 

Minutes for the October 26, 2011 Meeting 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:00 a.m. inside the Sisson House. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; Dennis Egan, Vice-
Chairman;  John Harold, representing the City of Fairfax Democratic Committee; and 
Kevin Linehan, General Registrar. 
 
The Board agreed to the following: 
 
 Two separate Statements of Results will be prepared independently by the 
precincts and signed by the preparers. 
 
 Guidance for Authorized Representatives in polling places will be provided. 
Extra handouts prepared by the State Board of Elections (SBE) will be given to Chief 
Officers to provide to Authorized Representatives. A letter from the Board enclosing 
‘Do and Don’ts on Election Day’ will be sent to the Chairmen of the City Political 
Party Committees and Candidates Campaigns.  
 
 Officers of Election will be recruited by the General Registrar for future 
elections. 
 
 The following new Officers of Election were appointed: 
 
  Fredy L. Lopez 
  Anita Logosso. 
 
The Board discussed the marking of the 40 foot area surrounding the entrance to polling 
places where campaigning and other activities are prohibited. 
 
WinVote machine 2487 was successfully tested. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:15 a.m. 
 
 
________________________________ 
Dirk Brouwer, Secretary  
City of Fairfax Electoral Board 
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